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MEMORANDUM 

PBLRC-C 12-2022 

Subject: Deferral of Proposed Procedural By-law Amendment respecting 

“Announcements” 

Date: July 4, 2022 

To: Procedural By-law Review Committee 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

 

At its meeting held on April 11, 2022, the Procedural By-law Review Committee passed 

the following motion: 

That the proposed amendment to Section 11.1(p) of the Procedural By-law 
respecting "Other Business" BE DEFERRED to the Procedural By-law 
Committee meeting being held on May 30, 2022. 

The proposed amendment to Section 11.1(p) was as follows: 

Change “Other Business” as noted on the Council agenda to “Announcements”.  

Rationale: This changed section, would be for announcements by Councillors 

related to activities and events within the Region and area municipalities. It has been 

the practice of Regional Council to use the “Other Business” section for 

announcements as the appropriate place for items of Other Business to be raised is 

at Standing Committee or through a notice of motion.  

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 


